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I oppose HB3390. Furbearers are a renewable resource. Prohibiting the sale of 

furbearers will create extreme fluctuations in the population of fur bearers resulting in 

disease and overpopulation and damage to habitats and agricultural land. No sale of 

furs will cost more taxpayer dollars to hire more government trappers to keep 

numbers in check and with a more exterminator approach and not generating any 

revenue through sales. Conservation programs will lose a lot of money generated 

from sales of tags and licenses to pursue such endeavors as well.  

 

I strongly oppose HB3390 


